
 
 

 

SAPC e-Note: EXTENSION OF COMMENT PERIOD: RP SHORT COURSE 

 
Dear Pharmacist, 
 
SAPC e-Note: EXTENSION OF COMMENT PERIOD: RP SHORT COURSE 
 
The South African Pharmacy Council wishes to inform the profession that the comment period 
for Board Notice 514 of 2023 - Criteria to accredit a generic short course for a pharmacist who 
wishes to apply for registration as a Responsible Pharmacist has been extended to 2 March 2024.  
 
This is to enable stakeholders, pharmacists and any other interested parties to consider the 
aforesaid board notice (514/2023) in conjunction with the contents of Board Notice 543 of 2024 
pertaining to the Criteria for Registration as a Responsible Pharmacist, which was published for 
comment in the Government Gazette on Friday, 2 February 2024.  
 
All comments should be addressed to the Registrar c/o the Company Secretary by way of email 
to BN@sapc.za.org. 
 

 
Yours sincerely, 

  
Vincent Tlala 
Registrar/CEO  
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